## Families online survey of OSHC service

**Dear OSHC Families** 

We invite you to provide brief feedback on the operations of the OSHC service via this <u>family survey</u> <u>link</u>. It should take no longer than a few minutes.

The feedback will be collated by the department and a summary provided to the school principal and governing council.

We thank you for your input which will provide opportunity for the OSHC provider to implement quality improvements in the service.

Please speak to Marisa Camilos at the school if you have any concerns or issues.

The survey due date is 24 May 2024.

## Families can scan the QR code to complete the survey

